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Dear Doris and Bill: 

WASHINCITON. D.C. lOSS. 

August 31, 1983 

Only a longstanding speaking commitment in Tokyo prevents 
Mary and me from joining your many friends in toasting and cheering 
your gala celebration. We consider it a privilege to have been included 
among your close friends for this landmark anniversary and birthday 
observance. 

Doris and Bill, you have our very best wishes for many more 
happy years together. You are a warm-hearted, attractive couple and 
we are looking forward to being with you when you observe your 40th. an­
niversary. 

Bill---a happy 60th from an old 6ger! You have been a great 
force for quality, reason and progress in the dynamic communications 
industry ---and you can still look forward to many more productive years. 

We appreciate your leadership, respect your character and 
cherish your friendship. 

Mary and I will drink a little private toast to you and Doris in 
Tokyo. 


